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Comments: I support Wilderness Watch's recommendations regarding the proposed rule changes since I believe

the maintenance of our wild lands depends on keeping them in the condition that they evolved within.  Expansion

of grazing for domestic cattle is in inherent conflict with the natural land resources, conditions, and native wildlife.

Such a conflict cannot be resolved without harming the domesticated cattle or harming the native species since

the circumstances that favor the one group automatically damage the other's environment.

 

Please work toward keeping the land as Nature intended, to do otherwise will fail and harm all stakeholders in the

end.

 

Please work toward a fair and equitable transition for current permit holders, while continuing the process of

returning the land to native species use only.

 

Thank you for allowing me to comment on this issue,


